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Sep 29, 2015

Governor Nikki Haley
COffice of the Governor
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201

Dear Governor Haley,

I am writing in support of the Clean Water Rule restoring and
clarifying Clean Water Act protecticns for wetlands and streams.

Restoring Clean Water Act protections for streams and wetlands 1s
egsential to fish and wildlife, flood protection, and the health of the
more than 117 million Americans who get their drinking water from
public supplies fed in whole or in part by streams vulnerable to
pollution.

I am calling on vou to stand strong in safequarding wildlife habitat
and clean water! Say NO to any legislation that would block the Clean
Water Rule or undermine the Clean Water Act. Thank you.

Please help provide protection and conservation for our delicate
acosystem. Without Nature, we will ceace to exist.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Lesley Scott

315 Millcreek Dr

Charleston, SC 29407-6829
clilfflesleyscott@knology.net




